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May 1, 2020 
 
 
Dear Youth on Course Utah Members, 
 
Effective Sunday, May 3, 2020, Youth on Course (YOC) Utah is no longer suspended. Since 
Governor Herbert has moved Utah into a moderate risk plan for COVID-19, the Utah Golf 
Foundation (UGF) feels comfortable resuming the promotion of YOC Utah at its 32 participating 
facilities.  
 
Please continue to follow social distancing and golf course safety protocols. Do not be the 
player or pairing that ignores these protocols. You can help keep golf open in Utah by being 
self-aware of golf course safety guidelines while on golf course property. 
 
Because Utah golf courses are experiencing operational changes due to the rapidly evolving 
situation regarding COVID-19, many Youth on Course Utah facilities have revised their YOC rate 
availability. We encourage everyone to visit utahgolffoundation.org to view these revisions.  
 
As always, the UGF thanks you for your support and encourages you to reach out to us at any 
time with questions. Please take great care of yourself and your loved ones – nothing is more 
important than your health and safety.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Scott Ulbrich, President  Megan Huntsman, Program Director 
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